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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

COMMUNIQUE - 138

RAM (RESIDENTS” ANNUAL MEETING)

22 May 2019

Dear fellow Residents,

EARLY WARNING:

Our next RAM (Residents Annual Meeting) will be held at 4pm on Thursday, 11 July 2019. Please
mark this date in your diaries so that you don’t miss the most important residents” meeting of the
yearl!

WHY THE MOST IMPORTANT?

Because that’'s when you're ResCom gets elected! The outgoing Portfolio Leaders also report on
the work they’ve done over the past year and you'll be given the opportunity to question them.
The new ResCom doesn’t take office then but only after our AGM (Annual General Meeting) in
August.

Your ResCom is not a secret society! Minutes of each of our meetings is available on request from
the office and most importantly, any Life Right Holder is eligible to serve on ResCom. In fact,
many of the present ResCom have already served for many years and will be only too happy to
stand down! So, think about it; if you're interested ask any of your friends to nominate and
second you!

YOU ASK:

What's the difference between the RAM and the AGM? The RAM is a non-statutory meeting
open to all Life Right Holders. It is organised and run by the outgoing ResCom while the AGM is
a statutory meeting that is organised and run by Evergreen Management. Evergreen
Management is not present at the RAM.

The RAM will be followed by snacks which this year will be provided by ResCom. You are invited
to bring your own beverages.

The provisional agenda is attached. Formal notification, the final agenda and nomination forms

will follow at a later date.

Hennie du Preez
Chairman of ResCom



